
CJS OPEN 
HOUSE 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, February 12th, 2025 

Join us at the CJS Open House where we will be sharing 
important information about Collège Jeanne-Sauvé, 
discussing the registration process, elective courses, and 
answering your questions. 

Please click on the “register” link to assist us in setting up for 
the evening. 

We will do our best to answer any questions you may have 
and provide as much information as possible to assure a 
great start to next year. As always, please don’t hesitate to 
give us a call at 204-257-0124 if you have any questions or 
need some help navigating the registration process.  

Looking forward to meeting you! 

Sharad Srivastava, Jolene Capina & Jacqueline Chan 

-CJS School Administration

PLEASE RSVP USING 
THIS LINK OR QR CODE:

Below is the phone number 
and email contacts for the 
school administration, student 
services teachers, and school 
secretaries. 

Principal:  
sharad.srivastava@lrsd.net 

Vice-Principals : 
jolene.capina@lrsd.net 
jacqueline.chan@lrsd.net 

Student Services teachers: 

Incoming grade 9 students: 
sandra.jansen@lrsd.net 

Incoming grade 10 students: 
annemichelle.morrisonhemeryck@lrsd.net 
mario.desmarais@lrsd.net 

Incoming grade 11 students: 
erin.sheldon@lrsd.net 

Incoming grade 12 students: 
chantal.chittock@lrsd.net 

School secretaries: 
cjs.office@lrsd.net  

For incoming grade 9 students and new 
students to CJS for the 2025-2026 school year 

SCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION:

https://forms.office.com/r/S7JN921ZAS
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